Circular-Hie/52/2024-25 Date:29/01/2025

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence!

With reference to the school picnic scheduled on 1% Feb, 2025 (Saturday) for Grades I-V,
please make note of the following:

Students of Grades I-V will be picked up in the morning at the usual time. Students will
have breakfast by 9:00 am and will board the buses to Daisy Dale Farm by 9:30am.
Students must wear Sports T-shirt with blue/black jeans, cap, water bottle, a set of
spare dress (especially for Grades 1 & 2), student ID card and comfortable shoes or
footwear for the picnic.

Avoid sending cash/ expensive gadgets or jewellery.

Students can carry snacks to eat in the bus while going and returning back. Lunch will be
provided at the venue.

The list of students’ class wise along with the escort teachers and their contact numbers
will be shared on the groups soon.

Buses will leave the venue by 4:00 pm. Students will board the buses as per their
transport routes and will be dropped on the main road while returning. Please be
informed that there is no door drop facility.

Students who are unwell need not attend the picnic. The amount will be retfunded tor
those.

It is a holiday for Grades VI-X and for those who are not coming to the picnic.
Kindly feel free to contact the Headmistress Ms. Geetha: 9791012261 for any
further clarifications/ details.

Regards,

T.Veena Murthy - |

Principal



